

PG 20.9a

Cesar Palacio

CITY CLEAR S OFFIC City Councillor - Ward 17 • Davenport SECRETATION

2008 NOV 11 /4 3: 17



November 7th, 2008

Norm Kelly, Chair Planning and Growth Management Committee 100 Queen Street West Toronto ON M5H 2N2

RE: DEFERRAL AS AN ACTION ITEM PG20.9 TELECOMMUNICATION TOWER PROTOCOL

Dear Councillor Kelly:

I am writing regarding item PG20.9 on the next Planning and Growth Management Committee Agenda. Specifically to defer the item to the next meeting in order for it to be brought forward as an action item.

This is an issue which I been active on for a number of years, and which I am proud to have initially brought forward. The letter from the Ministry outlines some suggestions for tweaking Council's protocol to bring it in line with what they recommend. In particular, I am referring to a revisiting the minimum required notice distance when a new tower is proposed.

I have spoken to our City Staff who are supportive of this proposal. I hope that as the Chair you will be supportive of this request and take carriage over it.

Sincerely,

Cesar Palacio

Toronto City Councillor Ward 17 – Davenport

c. Merle MacDonald, City Clerk's Office